
 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Rethymno, Crete, November 13, 2020 

 

 

Letter of Support 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This letter is to express our support to the Proposal for a Master Course in “Health 

Psychology for clinical and medical contexts” at the University of Rome. 

 

I have carefully read the overall proposal, the description and the academic content of the 

Master Course, and I believe that the professional training in clinical health psychology, as 

described in the proposal, will be very helpful and appreciable. Medical settings typically are 

the main field for the application of health psychology-related interventions. Thus, it is crucial 

for young health psychologists to have the appropriate relevant training, an opportunity which 

the new Master Course will definitely provide. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Evangelos C. Karademas, PhD, FEHPS 

President of the European Health Psychology Society  
 
Professor of Clinical Health Psychology, University of Crete, Greece 
Research Fellow, Foundation for Research and Technology-Hellas (FORTH) 
Assoc. Editor, Translational Behavioral Medicine 
Assoc. Editor, Psychology – The Journal of the Hellenic Psychological Society 
 
Gallos, 74100 Rethymno. Tel. + 30 2831-0-77532, fax: + 30 2831-0-77578, email: karademas@uoc.gr 

 

mailto:karademas@uoc.gr

